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Letter to shareholders 

 
Myer Holdings Limited (MYR) advises it will be sending a letter to Myer shareholders. 

The letter may be downloaded from Myer’s Investor Centre website 
(http://investor.myer.com.au/Investor-Centre/) under the heading “2017 Annual General Meeting”.  

 

-ends- 

 

For further information please contact: 

Investors 

Davina Gunn, General Manager Investor Relations, +61 (0) 400 896 809 

Media 

Martin Barr, General Manager Corporate Affairs & Communications, +61 (0) 418 101 127 

Ben Wilson, GRACosway, +61 (0) 407 966 083 


